
Dear Friends, 

For nearly 4 years we’ve been asking you to pray for our friend Stephen in regards to a land dispute 
which also directly affects the church as well. We just received word from our co-workers that the court 
has finally made a decision and it is in Stephen’s paper. Yesterday, Stephen went to the court to get the 
written document declaring him as the official land owner. This has been a long, costly ordeal for 
Stephen and his family and he wants to thank all of you who have been praying for them through this. 
Please continue to pray, though, that the opposing family will accept the decision. 

 

  

Thank you for praying, 

  

Levi & Robyn Lenz 

Serving the North Wahgi people 

of Papua New Guinea 

Ethnos360.org/levi-robyn-lenz 

Facebook: Lenz’s View  


